
ISSUED: February 2, 2022 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

In the Matter ofRulemaking for Risk­
based Wildfire Protection Plans and 
Planned Activities Consistent with 
Executive Order 20-04. 

AR638 

AGENDA FOR SPECIAL PUBLIC 
MEETING 

On January 28, 2022, the Commission issued notice of a special public meeting to review 
utilities' presentations on alternatives to Staffs proposed framework for joint utility inspections. 
On February 1, 2022, Portland General Electric Company, PacifiCorp, dba Pacific Power, and 
Idaho Power Company jointly filed an alternative to Staffs proposed rules, including a proposed 
elimination of the joint inspection requirement, among other rule changes. The Commission will 
utilize the below agenda for the February 8, 2022 Special Public Meeting in order to consider 
and review this proposal. 

AGENDA: 

• Utilities present alternatives to joint inspection framework proposed in Staffs proposed 
rules. 

• Staff presentation. 

• Comment from stakeholders and Staff. 

• Commission discussion. 

Commissioners may ask questions of utilities, Staff, or stakeholders throughout the meeting. 

Dated this 2nd day of February 2022, at Salem, Oregon. 

Nolan Moser 
Chief Administrative Law Judge 


